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Exhibit 6A 
 
 
 

 
 

 

To: Board of Directors 

From: Steve Leighton, Fire Chief 

Date: February 16, 2022 

Subject: Review of Candidate Application(s) 

 

 

Background: 

As of the writing of this exhibit, the district has received one letter of interest from a candidate 

wishing to fill one of the board vacancies.  The candidate’s information will be provided under 

separate cover. 

 

If additional correspondence is received prior to the meeting, staff will forward the information to the 

directors. 

 

Recommendation: 

This is for informational purposes only.  Selection of the candidate(s) will take place at the March 16, 

2022 regular Board meeting. 

 

 

 
 


